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Subject: SB978 & it"s "-1 Amendment"”
Date: Friday, March 29, 2019 8:21:46 PM

This is just another attack on law-abiding gun owners with a series of “feel good
measures" that do NOTHING to prevent or end crime. It's just more gun hatred. The
vast majority of people in this state do NOT want laws like these. It's very sad when
"valley liberals" are allowed to try to secretly enact their fear-mongering agenda upon
our whole state. Many of them come from places like New York or California where
such laws are already failing to do anything positive. Stop eroding our freedoms !
Steve Closs
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